REGULAR MEETING APRIL 7, 1992

The regular meeting of the Birch Run Township DDA was
called to order at 7:44 p.m. by Chairman Jim Totten.

Present in addition to Totten were Don White, Sandy Gray:
Don Morse,; Doyle Finch, Don Bailer and Bob Letterman.
Edgar Scharrer was absent.

Motion to accept minutes of March 4 regular meeting as
read was made by Bailer, supported by Finch. Motion carried.

Financial report indicates that $7,882.36 is on hand.
No bills are owed at this time.

Motion to accept amended budget with $8860 estimated total
revenues and $2800 estimated expenses was made by White
and supported by Gray. Motion carried.

Motion by White,supported by Finch to make the following
recommendations to the township board in relation to sanitary
sewer project:

$2900 assessment and tap in fees

$1 more on monthly fee, making it $23

higher growth projections

$12,500 per year for 153 years loaned to sewer project

from general fund

Relocate pump to west of I-75% for future growth

Up trailer park connection fee from .6 to .75/unit

Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn at 8:50 by Gray, supported by Bailer.
Motion carried.

Don Morse, secretary



